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Wednesday 21st February 2024 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
This year, we will be celebrating World Book day early to ensure all year groups are able to take 
part in a range of exciting activities. On Thursday the 29th of February, children will be invited to 
dress up as a book character and bring their favourite book into school.  
 
We invite the children to be as imaginative as possible with their costumes but to avoid additional 
expense below we have detailed some creative ideas, which we hope will help with costume ideas 
and costs: 
 

• Pyjamas/ onesies – Midnight Gang. 

• Bandage around the head – Mr Bump. 

• Freckles, pigtails and yellow top – Miss Sunshine.  

• Wallet with Monopoly money – Billionaire Boy.  

• Shorts, t-shirt and backpack – Diary of a Wimpy Kid. 

• Dance leotard – Angelina Ballerina. 

• Animal print onesie – Lion King, Jungle Book, Dear Zoo characters.  

• Halloween costumes – Room on the Broom, Wizard of Oz, Tinkerbell, Funny Bones. 

• A pillow under a red top – Mr Greedy. 

• An empty jar with dreams written on it – Sophie from the BFG. 

• White and red t-shirt – Where’s Wally? 
 
Throughout the day, children will be taking part in a range of reading activities that will help to further develop their 
love of reading and to inspire them with their personal creative, imaginative writing. In addition, on Thursday 7th 
March all children will receive a £1 book token, which they will be able to use in many book shops, supermarkets 
and at the school’s Scholastic Book Fair.  
 

Book Fair: 

 
From Thursday 7th – Wednesday 13th March, the Book Fair will return to school, where you 
will be able to browse and buy a selection of fantastic books. The Book Fair will be located 
in the hall after school (from 3:15pm) on each of these days. 
 

Thank-you for your continued support with encouraging your child’s reading and participation in school 
enrichments events. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Bates and Miss Billingsley. 
(Literacy Leader and Assistant Headteacher) 

 


